
"But seek first his Kingdom and his righteousness, 
and all these things will be given to you as well". 
Matthew 6:33

A huge thank you to our volunteers and donors. 
Your wonderful support is very much appreciated 
and your donation of time, food and cash is 
invaluable and we cannot put into words how 
grateful we are.

You helped us feed 7,513 people in crisis last 
financial year (April 2023 to March 2024). We had 
a decrease of 1.4% from the previous financial 
year due to the Government's cost-of-living 
payments, which proves that if they had received 
the right financial support, they wouldn't have 
needed to come to a food bank!

We are still fighting for a fairer society where there 
is no need for food banks. While this is not a 
reality, we count on your kindness and generosity.

God bless you 

People fed March and April

Vouchers Adults Children Total

March 311 451 252 703

April 296 436 206 642

Newsletter
May and June 2024

Donations in kilos at Supermarket 
Permanent Collection Points (PCP’s)

PCPs March April

Tesco MT 569.40 644.35

Tesco AB 681.15 790.35

Asda DT 265.05 217.00

       07427 537437             info@merthyrcynon.foodbank.org     
https://merthyrcynon.foodbank.org.uk

Merthyr Cynon Foodbank, Gurnos Christian Centre 

26 Spruce Tree Grove, Merthyr Tydfil  CF47 9AU                                         

07427 537437

We are still in need 
of the following 

food items

We also need 
the following 

toiletries

Long life milk Shampoo

Tinned fruit Toothpaste

Tinned tomatoes Toilet rolls

Tinned meat Deodorants

Tinned soup Shower gel

Instant coffee Bars of soap

Biscuits

Cereals

Registered in England and Wales. Charity number 1149296 

mailto:info@merthyrcynon.foodbank.org
https://merthyrcynon.foodbank.org.uk

